

Thursday, 11 January 2018

Dear Parents,

We hope that you had a safe and happy Winter Break.

A reminder that Abu Dhabi Grammar School (Canada) has started the re-registration process for the 2018 - 2019 School Year. To give priority to our current students, we kindly ask that you reserve your child's seat for next year, by paying the 5% deposit at the Accounts Department. This fee is to be paid in cash, and will be deducted from the tuition fees when the first semester payment takes place.

Please re-register <u>before</u> **Thursday, 8 February 2018**, this will ensure that a seat is reserved for your child(ren). Please note, you will not be able to re-register your child(ren) if there are any outstanding fee balances.

If you are not planning on returning to AGS, please let us know as soon as possible.

Thank you for your continued support of AGS. We look forward to welcoming you in the new school year.

AGS Administration

الى أولياء الامور الأعزاء

نود أن نفيدكم علماً بأنّ مدرستنا بدأت بإجراءات إعادة التسجيل لعام 2018-2019. لكي تُمنح الأولوية لطلابنا لذلك نرجو منكم بأن تسددوا قيمة 5% من المبلغ الإجمالي عند قسم المحاسبة لكي يتم حجز مقعد طفلكم للعام الدراسي القادم. يتم الدفع نقداً وسوف يخصم من القسط المدرسي عند إبتداء الفصل الأول.

أرجو إعادة التسجيل قبل يوم الخميس 8 فبراير 2018 وهذا سيؤكد أنّ المقعد تم حجزه لطفلكم. أرجو العلم بأنّ المقعد لن يُحجز إذا كان هناك بقية حساب من العام الجاري.

وإذا لم تكن لديكم النية للتسجيل للعام القادم يُرجى إبلاغنا بأسرع وقت ممكن.

شكراً لحسن تعاونكم ودعمكم لمدرسة أبوظبي جرامر سكول (كندا).

نأمل أن نراكم مجدداً في العام الدراسي الجديد.

ادارة المدرسة